ADDENDUM NO.1
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

April 9, 2020

Project: PROPOSED POLICE CAR STORAGE BUILDING
TOWN OF NORTH SALEM
WESTCHESTER COUNTY, NEW YORK

Contractors bidding the referenced project are advised of the following revisions to the Notice to
Bidders.

Delete from the first paragraph in the Notice to Bidders : “and immediately thereafter the bids will
be publicly opened and read aloud in said office.”

Add the following sentence to the first paragraph after 2:00 P.M.: “Due to COVID-19 concerns,
bids will then be opened on April 20, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. and publicly read aloud in said office but
still be received on April 17, 2020 at 2:00 P.M.”
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